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The Hon’ble Chief Justice
The Supreme Court of India
New Delhi

Your Lordship,

NATIONAL LOK ADALAT ON 8th APRIL 2017
CONDUCTED ON 2ND AND 4TH SATURDAY (HOLIDAY)

We would like to draw your kind attention to our earlier letter No-AIBOC/2017/5 dated
30.03.2017 where we had requested your kind intervention on the issue where our Officers are
regularly being forced to work on Holidays, especially on 2" and 4™ Saturdays for attending
Lok Adalats.

Considering the fact that all our branches have already started the preparation for Lok Adalat
scheduled to be held on 08.04.2017 (2" Saturday), we can presume that it might not be
practically possible to reschedule the same on a working day due to paucity of time. We also
understand that the concerned branches must have sent notices to the eligible borrowers
besides initiating other necessary action for the Lok Adalat. Hence, we request your kind office
to intervene suitably in the matter which has already been brought to your attention and kindly
make necessary arrangements so that, henceforth, the unabated trend of conducting Lok
Adalats on Holidays can be brought to an end.

We have full faith on your Lordship and are hopeful that your good office will bring justice to
our cause which otherwise is adversely affecting the work life balance of our Officers, besides
curtailing a bonafide right which has been achieved after a prolonged struggle and sacrifice.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully
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(D.T. Franco)
General Secretary



